
THE RUSSIAN ORTHODOX CHURCH
Department for External Church Relations

Patriarch Neophyte of Bulgaria meets with Metropolitan
Vladimir of Kiev and All Ukraine

July 29, 2013 – His Beatitude Metropolitan Vladimir of Kiev and All Ukraine met with His Holiness
Patriarch Neophyte of Bulgaria and Metropolitan Gabriel of Lovec, who participated in the celebrations
marking the 1025th anniversary of the Baptism of Rus’, at the Metropolitan’s residence in the
Theophania Monastery in Kiev.

 

The Metropolitan discussed with his guests the results of the past celebrations and thanked Patriarch
Neophyte for this response to the invitation of the Russian Orthodox Church to come for the
celebrations.

 

They also discussed some problems of inter-church cooperation.

 

Participating in the meeting were also Metropolitan Anthony of Borispol, chancellor of the Ukrainian
Orthodox Church and rector of Kiev Theological Schools, Bishop Philaret of Novaya Kakhovka and
Genichesk and Archimandrite Philip (Vasiltsev), representative of the Patriarch of Moscow to the
Patriarch of Bulgaria.
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